
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

**FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE** 
THE PEARL MAE FOUNDATION HOSTS  

HURRICANE IRMA SUPPLIES DISTRIBUTION EVENT IN MARATHON FLORIDA  
The faith-based charity helps the local community in time of need. 

 

 
Marathon, FL (September 29th, 2017) 
The Pearl Mae Foundation, a 501(c)3 
faith-based charity, was founded 
with the mission of creating a  
community of support by being of  
service to others. In line with this 
mission, the Foundation sincerely  
wishes to help support the Florida 
Keys Residents rebuild their homes 
and lives.   
 
With donations to the Pearl Mae  
Foundation’s Hurricane Relief Fund 
the Foundation provided much needed  
supplies to local-residents whose homes 
suffered significant damage from Hurricane Irma. Some of the supplies that was distributed 
included food, water, cleaning products, work tools, pet products, baby products, and small 
kitchen appliances. 
 
The Foundation helped over 50 families within two hours. Everyone that attended and took 
supplies was extremely thankful that the Pearl Mae Foundation was there to help in time of 
need. 
 
 
Contact: Lauren Sullivan, Executive Director 
lsullivan@pearlmaefoundation.com 
Phone: 561-340-5693 
775 W Indiantown Rd Ste 4 
Jupiter, FL 33469 
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